THEFT OF MATERIALS

All items removed from Caruthersville Public Library must be checked out through the circulation desk. It is a violation of local ordinance to deliberately remove an item from the library unless the item has been properly charged out in accordance with established library procedures.
If materials are not returned and are given a “long overdue” or “Lost” status, a phone call may be made to the number on file, and a letter with the penalties for not returning the items will be mailed to the address on file. The Caruthersville Police Department may come to retrieve the items, as keeping library materials is a third-degree misdemeanor in the state of MO.

Bedrolls, duffel bags, suitcases, and other large tote bags must be stored in the lobby, but may not be brought into the library. Library staff will exercise caution with items stored at the desk but cannot assume responsibility for loss or theft.

